
 

        Norwich Minor Hockey Association 
PO Box 467 

Norwich, ON 
N0J 1P0 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
April 5, 2020 
 
 
Dear Hockey Parents, 
 
Unfortunately, our hockey season came to a more sudden end than planned due to COVID-19. As we are 
unable to continue with hockey activities and are not sure when our banquet or AGM can be held, we have 
decided to cancel our planned 50:50 lottery for the 2019/2020 season. 
 
Our plan is to refund the $50 fundraising fee we collected, however, logistically this is somewhat challenging 
due to the circumstances.  
 
We are asking parents to choose one of the following options.  
 

1) Refund via mailed cheque. Please include your mailing address in your reply to make sure we are using 
the right one. 
 

2) Hold and use towards 2020/2021 Hockey Program Registration. A certificate will be issued via email 
that can be used at your next registration. 

 
3) Donate to the Norwich Minor Hockey Association. Note that as we are not a registered charitable 

organization, no donate receipt can be issued. 
 
Please email your chosen option (1, 2 or 3) along with your registered players(s) name(s) and your address, if 
needed, to nmha.treasurer@gmail.com and we will implement your choice. Thanks in advance for your 
patience as we work through this. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Simpson 
Treasurer 
NMHA   
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